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Email: bocc@readymuskogee.org - Website: www.muskogeecountygov.com

August 28, 2023
Dear Mr. Havens:

Muskogee Board of County Commissioners is pleased to provide this letter of partnership and support to Muskogee
County EMS for its community infrastructure planning initiative. This facility construction and mediation plan along
the corridor of East Cincinnati and Spaulding will not only provide enhanced access to emergency services for the
entire county, but will repurpose and restore an abandoned facility in a defined opportunity zone.

Muskogee County EMS is a leader in health services for the region. The organization is a vital mainstay in the
communities as it provides more than emergency health services. Muskogee County EMS is a community partner,
and critical to our emergency management services. Additionally, as an economic driver, Muskogee County EMS has
become one of the major employers in the region. This expansion allows for continued growth of the operation and
access to training in good paying high-demand occupations.

As partners, we are committed to continuous improvements and growth within the county that will promote the health
and well-being of our communities. This project has the opportunity to demonstrate vitality and influence the

revitalization of an economically disadvantaged area of Muskogee.

Again, it is our pleasure to support the community infrastructure improvement plan and proposal of Muskogee
County EMS.

Sincerely,

Muskogee Board of County Commissioners
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P.0. BOX 2307 MUSKOGEE, OK 74402-2307 PHONE (918)682-9601 * FAX (918) 684-1697
Email: bocc@readymuskogee.org - Website: www.muskogeecountygov.com

August 28, 2023
Dear Mr. Havens:

Muskogee County Clerk, Polly Irving, is pleased to provide this letter of partnership and support to Muskogee
County EMS for its community infrastructure planning initiative. This facility construction and mediation plan
along the corridor of East Cincinnati and Spaulding will not only provide enhanced access to emergency services
for the entire county, but will repurpose and restore an abandoned facility in a defined opportunity zone.

Muskogee County EMS is a leader in health services for the region. The organization is a vital mainstay in the
communities as it provides more than emergency health services. Muskogee County EMS is a community partner,
and critical to our emergency management services. Additionally, as an economic driver, Muskogee County EMS
has become one of the major employers in the region. This expansion allows for continued growth of the operation
and access to training in good paying high-demand occupations.

As partners, we are committed to continuous improvements and growth within the county that will promote the health
and well-being of our communities. This project has the opportunity to demonstrate vitality and influence the
revitalization of an economically disadvantaged area of Muskogee.

Again, it is our pleasure to support the community infrastructure improvement plan and proposal of Muskogee
County EMS.

g&e County Clerk




